
City of Glendale 

Oasis Water Campus * 7070 W. Northern Avenue * Glendale, Arizona 85303 * (623) 930-4100 

 
January XX, 2017 
 
Kathryn Sorensen, Ph.D. 
City of Phoenix Water Services Department 
200 W. Washington St., 9th floor  
Phoenix, AZ 85003 
 
Re: Glendale Promise to Participate, Multi-City Single Family Water Use Study  
 
Dear Dr. Sorensen, 
 
Glendale, Phoenix, Chandler, and Gilbert have been discussing the proposed 
Multi-City Single Family Water Use Study over the past year. The project will 
investigate existing water use and project future changes in water demand and 
wastewater generation associated with single family homes of different age, size, 
landscape type, and geographic location.  
 
The participating entities have agreed to move forward with the project, which will 
be sponsored by a grant from the Arizona Department of Water Resources. 
Phoenix will administer the study and manage the contract with project 
consultant Aquacraft.  
 
In conformance with ARS §11-952, the City of Glendale has obtained approval of 
its City Council to participate in this study with the other municipalities by 
providing in-kind services such as staff time for the duration of the project.  I have 
enclosed the Council’s recent Resolution, which demonstrates our commitment 
to this endeavor, for your information.  
 
We look forward to working with our regional partners to better understand the 
Valley’s current water usage and predict its future water demand. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Craig Johnson, P.E.  
Director, Glendale Water Services 
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CITY OF GLENDALE, 

an Arizona municipal corporation 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Kevin R. Phelps 

City Manager 

 

 


